
 

School Newsletter 

Have a great Christmas break and a Happy New Year! 

It’s been a very busy end to the term with lots going on! The children put on 

three fantastic performances: the Early Years’ ‘Perfect Christmas Recipe’ last 

week, and KS1’s ‘Lights, Camel, Action!’ and KS2’s ‘A Strictly WTW Christmas’ 

earlier this week. It was so lovely to see so many of you there. 

It was also lovely having the whole school community together for our Winter 

Fair last week. This was a big success and the event raised lots of money for 

the school. We will be using the money to add to our musical instrument      

library so there will be even more instruments for children to practice with at 

home. Thankyou to the PTFA who managed to get the brilliant prizes and for 

also putting together and organising the WTW calendar which came out beau-

tifully. 

The children and staff enjoyed a lovely Christmas lunch yesterday as well as 

class parties today to end the term.  

The children have been fantastic this term and we are all very proud of their 

achievements. Thank you for your continued support. A reminder that school 

finishes at 1:45pm today.  

Enjoy the break and see you back on Monday 8th January. 

 

Andrew and all the staff at WTW 

 

 

 

 

21st December 2023 



Santa visited the Early Years and KS1 today and 

brought each of them a lovely gift. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 sang at the Old Vic as part of the 12 Choirs of 

Christmas project which brings intergenerational 

communities together.  

Christmas at WTW 



KS2 enjoyed their disco earlier in December. Thanks to the School Council for organising 

this event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a lovely Christmas lunch yesterday thanks to our fantastic kitchen team. 

Christmas at WTW 



 

 

 

KS1’s performance of 

Lights, Camel, Action! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery and Reception’s 

performance  of ‘The  

Perfect Christmas Recipe’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS2’s performance of              

‘A Strictly WTW Christmas’ 

Christmas at WTW 



 

Festive Decoration Winners 

Our winners: 

Nursery and Reception: Joshua 

Year 1 and 2: James  

Year 3 and 4: Hazel 

Year 5 and 6: Alexia 


